
Announcements for 21st Dec 2019

1. South Bristol Church’s personal ministries outreach team will be putting on a musical event 
at Southmead Hospital this Sabbath afternoon from 3pm. The service will be held in the 
main atrium. Elder MacDonald has asked for support from anyone who is able to attend the 
event. 

2. North Bristol Church will not close early today. This change is to accommodate the winter 
BBQ/Music Extravaganza. 

3. North Bristol Church’s first winter BBQ and Music Extravaganza will be held this evening 
(21st Dec 2019) from 6pm.  

4. The family life department which is made up of the following members: Sandra Harrison, 
Ena Harrison, Angela Baker-Wright, Lorna Harris and Junior Hartley-Brown would like every 
church members participation regarding our spiritual growth and wellbeing. They welcome 
your thoughts, ideas, suggestions and feedback on how, where and what you would like to 
see happen in North Bristol Church in 2020/2021. Please feel free to approach any member 
of the team with your input. 

5. The mobile prayer service is still available for home visits. If you would like a visit, or know 
of someone that would appreciate a visit, please speak to Evone Williams (prayer 
coordinator). 


